Acting Director of Education: Scott Mulholland

Head Teacher: Mark Ingram

Girvan Primary School Wesley Road Girvan KA26 9DD

Tel: 01465 716801

Email: <u>GirvanPrimary.Mail@south-ayrshire.gov.uk</u>

Website https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/sa/girvanprimary/

Date: 20/08/2025







Dear Parent/Carer,

Welcome to the start of a new school term. A particularly warm welcome to our new Primary 1 children and their families. We hope that you had an enjoyable and restful break—and were able to take advantage of the sunshine we experienced here in Girvan before the return to school.

It was a pleasure to see the children arriving so positively on their first day, happy to be back with their friends and ready for the term ahead. It was also lovely to see parents and carers embracing the return to routine.

A full school newsletter will follow shortly, but in the meantime, we would like to draw your attention to a few important upcoming dates.

Girvan Primary – Meet the Teacher - Tuesday 26th August | 3.15pm – 4.15pm

We are pleased to invite all parents and carers into the school on Tuesday 26th August for our *Meet the Teacher* event. This is an excellent opportunity to meet your child's class teacher, see the learning environment, and view the resources that will support their education throughout the year.

Our doors will be open from 3.15pm to 4.15pm, and you are welcome to attend at a time that is most convenient for you. We look forward to welcoming you into the school.

Please also note that a further parent/carer meeting is scheduled later in the term (Thursday 9th October) during which you will have the opportunity to meet individually with your child's teacher to discuss their progress in more detail.

Lastly, we kindly remind all parents and carers to ensure that all personal belongings are clearly labelled. It is only the first day of term, and we already have a number of unclaimed sweatshirts!

Thank you for your continued support.

Kind regards,

Mr Mark Ingram Head Teacher